


























REPORT BY THE AUDITORS TO THE MEMBERS OF
MUIRHOUSE HOUSING ASSOCIATION LIMITED
ON CORPORATE GOVERNANCE MATTERS

In addition to our audit of the Financial Statements, we have reviewed your statement on Page 7
conceming the Association's compliance with the information required by the Regulatory Standards in
respect of internal financial controls contained within the publication “Our Regulatory Framework® and
associated Regulatory Advisory Notes which are issued by the Scottish Housing Regulator.

Basis of Opinion

We carried out our review having regard to the requirements to corporate governance matters within
Bulletin 2006/5 issued by the Financial Reporting Council through enquiry of certain members of the
Management Committee and Officers of the Association and examination of relevant documents. The
Bulletin does not require us to review the effectiveness of the Association's procedures for ensuring
compliance with the guidance notes, nor to investigate the appropriateness of the reason given for
non-compliance

Opinion

In our opinion the Statement on Internal Financial Control on page 7 has provided the disclosures
required by the relevant Regulatory Standards within the publication “Our Regulatory Framework” and
associated Regulatory Advisory Notes issued by the Scottish Housing Regulator in respect of internal
financial controls and is consistent with the information which came to our attention as a resuit of our
audit work on the Financial Statements.
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